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17 May 2018 

 

 

100 HOUSE POINTS FOR EVERY BOOK ! 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are having a library in the 

playground during the summer so that 

children who want to sit and read 

quietly will be able to do so in the 

shaded areas. 

 

We are asking parents for any old 

reading books, magazines, comics or 

other suitable reading materials. 

 

 

 

Please hand any books to Miss Connor. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


